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NOVEMBER 17, 1994 

DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AMERICA 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, NY 10016-4885 

RE: FARWELL DINNER DIRAN PAPAZIAN-DECEMBER 11, 1994 

Attn: Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

Your Grace, on DECEMBER 11, 1994 the parish of Saints Joachim & Anne 
Armenian Apostolic Ghl.Jrch wishes to invite you to be our guest at a dinner 
being prepared by our' 'members to say farwell to FR. DIRAN for his service 
to our church and community. 

FR. DIRAN will do our morning service and then we will retire to our hall 
for a special dinner and program prepared to honor his years of service. 
We have asked various members of his family to be present to share in 
this special event. We will be able to accomodate any special requests 
you:' may -have for sharing your thoughts with us at this time. 

I wo'uld be\ most honored if you would feel comfortable in staying with us 
( Laura and I ) at our home the night prior to the dinner. We have separate 
quarters that would provide you privacy and easy access to our church. If 
you would like to spend some personal time with members of our council 
etc. that can be arranged also at our house. 

I will be available to pick you up at the airport and handle your 
transportation needs for the weekend. If for some reason you would not 
be available for our tribute our invitation would be extended to the VICAR 
or anyone you would feel appropriate for this dinner. 

Please feel free to contact me personally or thru the VICAR. My office 
phone number is 708-955-8533 or home number 708-448-6007. We look 
forward t your visit and wish you wisdom in all that you do. 
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